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Tacrolimus and Cyclosporin are temporarily being sent to the 
reference lab ARUP.  The Salem Health Lab is planning to bring 
testing back in house in the next 2-3 months.  When an order is 
placed for these tests, lab staff cancel the order and place a 
Miscellaneous ARUP order.  Results will be found under the 
Miscellaneous order as a result comment.  The turnaround time is 2-3 
days. 

Summary of Changes 
Order Details Order as normal.  Lab staff will cancel the order 

and place a Miscellaneous ARUP order 
Viewing Results View under the Miscellaneous order as a result 

comment 
Turnaround Time 2-3 days 

Questions? 
Call Jenny Clow, Laboratory Manager, at 503-814-1604 or Andrew 
Judd, MD, Laboratory Medical Director, at 503-814-1632. 
 


